
RUN WITH US!RUN WITH US!RUN WITH US!

Please join us for Ridglea Hills Elementary School's 
Pre-K and Kindergarten Virtual Round Up!

We invite you, via Zoom, to come hear about what makes our unique school the 
Best of the West(side)! This is a chance for prospective families to meet our principal
and teachers, and hear a little about what makes our learning community so special. 

Calling all Future Mustangs!

Kindergarten - Wednesday, February 10 at 5:30 PM
Pre-K  - Tuesday, February 9 at 5:30 PM

Zoom links will be available prior to the meeting at www.rhpta.com,
or via the QR code to the right 

Questions? Contact Beth Timmerman -  bethtimmerman@gmail.com


